
             2023 CHANGES TO FELLOWSHIP BYLAWS 

 

 

You can use this form to register your presence at the San Gabriel Congregational 

meeting January 22nd, even if you do not attend the service or if you are not able 

to stay for the meeting.  This is important in order to reach the required count of 

voting members to establish a quorum, as defined in the Fellowship bylaws.  The 

single agenda item for this Congregational meeting is consideration of changes to 

the Fellowship Bylaws. 

 

You will be represented in the quorum count at the General Meeting of the 

Fellowship, but you cannot vote by proxy for Bylaws changes. 

 

Please note, the current Bylaws include proxy representation in determining the 

quorum for the meeting, but restrict the actual count for approval or rejection to the 

voting members physically attending or connected via Zoom.  One of the proposed 

changes resolves this inconsistency. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Your Name:   ______________________________  

 
 

If you have questions, please contact Ron Karash at (405) 760 - 3204 


